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Princess Christian Care Home welcomes charity singers

On Bank Holiday Monday we were visited at Princess Christian Care Home by a wonderful group of ladies from the 'Lest We

Forget' Charity who perform at Care Homes where ex-servicemen and women reside.

It was a truly delightful afternoon, singing along to wartime songs whilst waving our Union Jacks.

Our residents said what a lovely time they'd had.

We all look forward to welcoming them back soon – huge thank you ladies!

 

 


